
 
 

    
   
   
    
   
   
    
    
    
    
    
    
    

   
  

    
 

  
 

 
 

 
   

   
  

 
 

   
   

  
 

   
   

 
 

 
 

     
   

    
 

   
  

  
 

   
 

   
 

 
 
 

Wirral Council 

Forward Planning 

PO Box 290 
Brighton Street 
Wallasey 
CH27 9FQ 

www.wirral.gov.uk 

Date: 25 March 2019 

Your Ref: 

Our Ref: FP/SA/SEA 

Service: Economic and Housing Growth Tel No: 0151 691 8110
 

Dear Sir or Madam 

CONSULTATION ON THE SCOPE OF THE WIRRAL LOCAL PLAN SUSTAINABILITY 
APPRAISAL AND EQUALITIES IMPACT ASSESSMENT  

The Council is consulting on the scope of the Sustainability Appraisal and Equalities 
Impact Assessment for the Wirral Local Plan. A copy of the consultation documents can 
be viewed on the Council’s website: https://www.wirral.gov.uk/planning-and-building/local-
plans-and-planning-policy/local-planning-consultations 

The Appraisal is intended to examine the social, economic and environmental implications 
of the emerging Plan and to help the Council to decide on the best way to promote the 
interests of sustainable development.  The Appraisal will also address the requirements of 
Strategic Environmental Assessment and Health Impact Assessment.  

Paper copies can be viewed at public libraries during their normal opening times and at the 
One Stop Shop at Wallasey Town Hall, Brighton Street, Wallasey, CH44 8ED between 
9.00am and 5.00pm, Monday to Friday (but not on bank or public holidays).  

Any comments must be made in writing and sent to The Forward Planning Manager, 
Wirral Council Economic and Housing Growth, PO Box 290, Brighton Street, Wallasey, 
CH27 9FQ or e-mailed to localplan@wirral.gov.uk and must arrive no later than 5.00pm 
on Wednesday 8 May 2019. Further information can be obtained from the Council’s 
Forward Planning Section on 0151 691 8110 or from forwardplanning@wirral.gov.uk 

Please note that the Council will not be able to keep your name or your comments 
confidential, as they will be used to inform the Council’s future decisions and may need to 
be published in a public report. 

Further information on how your information will be held and used can be viewed on the 
Council’s website at https://www.wirral.gov.uk/planning-and-building/local-plans-and-
planning-policy/forward-planning-privacy-notice or can be requested from the address 
above. 

https://www.wirral.gov.uk/planning-and-building/local-plans-and
https://www.wirral.gov.uk/planning-and-building/local
www.wirral.gov.uk


 
 
 

 
 

Yours faithfully, 

Andrew Fraser 
Forward Planning Manager 


